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Local Version of the Passion Takes a Different Look 





Mel Gibson’s new film “The Passion of Christ” has attracted lots of attention for its “ultra-realism” approach to portraying the “Passion” - the death of Jesus Christ.





Locally, though, The Turramurra Passion, which has been performed annually since 1999, takes a different approach.  While portraying the same events, the play is not firmly set in time, and is primarily a character driven drama of the events surrounding the death of Jesus.





Using six settings, and with the action taking place among the audience, rather than in front of it, the play is an interactive event, quite unlike a usual theatre production.  This presents special challenges when rehearsing for the play.  





“We have to pace for audience reactions, just like a normal play, but the cast also has to learn to allow for the fact that there will be 150 extra people present in each of the performance spaces,” said Director Dave Cornford.





Gibson’s “The Passion Of Christ” is brutally realistic, and this means it is not for everyone.  “It’s not that we shy away from this story, but we let the characters and the narrative come through and do their own confronting,” said Mr Cornford.





Rehearsals continue through February and March.  The play opens on March 26, for seven performances until 3 April, at Turramurra Uniting Church.  Tickets are free, but booking is highly recommended.  Phone 91441853 (10-2 weekdays) or visit the website:  http://members.tripod.com/turra_passion
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